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I support expanding SB 181 to apply to primates and any other animals held for 

research at OHSU or elsewhere in the state of Oregon. In addition to being cruel and 

unethical, it is unnecessary to experiment on animals. Computer modeling and 

voluntary human trials have made animal experimentation obsolete. Thank you.  


